Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMNENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

23 October 2023

MR. MICHAEL B. QUILILAN

Authorized Representative and Operations Manager
BUSINESS UNUSUAL MEDIA SOLUTIONS INC.

One Global Place 25" Street & 5" Avenue, BGC, Taguig
bumsinc@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Procurement of Audio-Visual
Presentation for the Government Procurement Policy Board — Technical Support Office On-
Boarding Process in the amount of Five Hundred Eighty Thousand (PhP580,000.00),
undertaken through Section 53.9 Negotiated Procurement — Small Value Procurement of the 2016
revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be

the Highest Rated and Responsive Quotation (HRRQ).

The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate yo this opportunity, and we look forward to your satisfactory

performance of your cbl

rely yours,

Date:

2023.10.23
10:00:20

A CANPAEE M. RUIZ

Grrh- o DMS



